
 

Goodbye and Good Luck to Mrs Slip and Mrs Webb whose last day with us was today.    

We are sure that you will join us in wishing them both all the very 

best for the future and thank them for all of their effort over the 

year/s. 

From all at Summercourt, we would like to congratulate the Year Six Cohort on their  

successful journey thus far and wish them good luck and all the best as they move onward 

to secondary school. They should all be very proud of what they have achieved during 

their time at Summercourt Academy.  

All of the staff at Summercourt Academy would like to wish you a very happy summer 

break. 

This academic year has been full of fantastic learning experiences for all of the children 

who have shown enthusiasm and passion for wanting to do their very best in every aspect 

of the curriculum. What the children have achieved this year is truly inspirational and 

we are all so proud of them. 

We look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 5th September for another action 

packed year! 

Miss Wood 



 

The children are invited to take part in the following activities which are taking place as 

part of the Summercourt Show: 

If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Waters on 01872 510237. Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

Massive Congratulations to Aden CL4, Jake CL3, Kieanna CL2 & 

Connor CL1 for achieving 100% attendance this academic school 

year. 

Special thank you from Mr Kelly:  

This is a special and very grateful mention for Mrs Webb, who has spent many extra 

hours toiling in the sun to ensure the Class 4 backdrops were done in time for their  

Production. Without her time and effort, the Class 4 production would not have been as 

successful as it was. Thank you Mrs Webb. 

Special thanks also to Mr Waters who has transformed our garden area from an     

overgrown shambles into a fruitful and beautiful garden. 

And finally massive thanks to Mr Hawkesworth for removing and disposing of old   

equipment and rubbish. We are very grateful for your continued support. 



 

Please note: 

We do not 

return to 

school until 

Wednesday 

of this 

week. 

Also,  

dinners are 

now £2.30 



 

NEW SCHOOL YEAR 

WED 4th SEPT - Return to School 

TUES 25th SEPT - Summercourt Fair - School Closed 

MON 22nd OCT - FRI 26th OCT - Half Term 

MON 29th OCT - Inset Day - School Closed 

 

 

 

 

Please make a note of all our INSET dates for the new academic year. 

We will be closed for all of these dates. 

Tuesday 4th September 2018 

Tuesday 25th September 2018 (Summercourt Fair Day) 

Monday 29th October 2018 

Thursday 20th December 2018 

Monday 25th February 2019 

Thursday 25th July 2019 

 

 

If you would like to buy any new uniform bearing the school logo you can purchase certain 

items from our school shop at Pmgschoolwear.co.uk 

Further information about school uniform is available on the school website under the 

parents tab, we do however have a few gentle reminders regarding uniform and ask that 

you take a couple of minutes to read through them. Thank you.  


